
Notes about Data for County-Level Courts for FY 2010 

 
 

County courts at law in a number of counties have jurisdiction over felony cases. This 

activity is not reflected in the data currently collected in the County Court Monthly 

Reports. 

 

At the time of publication, there was a 98.8 percent reporting rate overall for the fiscal 

year. 

 

No reports were submitted from Grimes and Hudspeth counties.  

 

No reports were submitted from Sherman County due to problems with its case 

management system. 

 

Due to problems with a new case management system in Anderson County, all civil, 

criminal, probate and mental health reports were missing from the County Clerk’s Office. 

Civil reports were submitted from the District Clerk’s Office.   

 

Due to problems with a new case management system in Edwards County, no reports 

were submitted for civil, juvenile, probate and mental health cases. 
 

Reports for criminal and juvenile cases were missing for August from Fort Bend County.  
 

Due to a software change in Galveston County, two reports for civil cases for the county 

courts at law were missing for July and August. 
 

For the latest data, run a report from OCA’s live database at:  

http://www.dm.courts.state.tx.us/oca/reportselection.aspx. 

 

 

http://www.dm.courts.state.tx.us/oca/reportselection.aspx

